Network
During 2022 the Network had 16 meetings, these included activities such as Ice skating, air rifle, crossbows, cooking, ten pin bowling golf driving, tomahawk throwing. Meetings tend to be during the holidays as this allows more members who are back from uni to take part. At the end of December 2022 there are 30 active members of the Crawley Network of which 15 also have adult appointments. (There are 61 x 18-25yr olds on compass within the district). In December Zoe Grimshaw and Phoebe Woolard gave presentations on what they have done for their Queens Scout Award (They have chosen QSA rather than KSA). Courtney Palmer-Jones, Katie Schollar and Robert Hull have been planning an explorer belt expedition to Croatia for June 2023. Courtney Palmer-Jones has also been working towards completing her 80 hour project for the Scout of the World Award. 
